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I’'m pleased to extend my congratulations to all members of the Vancouver Island Chapter of the
Society of Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Engineers on another successful year.
Working to ensure excellence in your field is to be commended.

I understand that today is International Women in Engineering Day — my congratulations and
thanks to the workforce for continuing to push boundaries, display excellence and inspire the
next generation entering the field.

Thank you to the members, operators and volunteers for all your wonderful work.
Congratulations on another successful year, and enjoy this celebration of all the hard work!

Sincerely,

M

Lisa Helps
Victoria Mayor
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